
 

  

The Malta Chamber of SMEs congratulates Dr Alex Borg on his 

Election as Leader of the Nationalist Party 

The Malta Chamber of SMEs congratulates Dr Alex Borg on his election as Leader of the 

Nationalist Party. The SME Chamber emphasises that a strong and effective opposition is 

fundamental to the proper functioning of a healthy democracy. 

The Malta Chamber of SMEs looks forward to meeting Dr Borg in his new capacity as Leader 

of the Nationalist party and eventually Opposition Leader. The Malta Chamber of SMEs also 

looks forward to holding meetings with the Opposition to present and discuss its proposals 

for the 2026 Budget. 

Furthermore, the SME Chamber expresses its gratitude to Dr Bernard Grech for his 

commitment and service over the past years. 


